Statement of Consideration (SOC) 
The following comments were received in response to SOP drafts sent for field review.  Thanks to those who reviewed and commented.  Comments about typographical and grammatical errors are excluded; these errors have been corrected as appropriate.

SOP 2.15.8 Investigation Investigations Involving DCBS Employees
Comment:  After Service Region Director, can we add “or designee”?  
Response:  Change will be made.

SOP 20.2 General Interviewing Guidelines
Comment:  If 20.2 is to be generic, it needs to be rewritten from a generic standpoint (there are only references to APS throughout the SOP and practice guidance). Also, it should be moved to a Chapter that is outside of both the APS/CPS areas, like Chapter 1 for example. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Response:  SOP 20.2 is not meant to be generic; it is located in chapter 20 because it relates to APS Investigation and Assessment.   No change will be made at this time.  

